
NATCA UPDATE ON REPORTS OF ANOTHER
POSSIBLE OPM EMAIL

 
Dear NATCA Family,

NATCA is aware of unverified discussions regarding another “What Did You
Do Last Week” email next week. We are actively engaging the FAA to clarify
expectations. At this time, there is no confirmation of another email. We will
update you as soon as we have credible information.

We are organizing a national update webinar for Sunday, March 2 at 4 p.m.
EST/12 p.m. PST. We will send NATCA members details and registration
information tomorrow. 

In Solidarity,

The NATCA National Executive Board
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